

School Notice Tuesday 19th October



Fakaalofa lahi atu and Kia ora koutou,

Welcome to Faahi tapu he Vagahau Niue • Niuean Language Week!

Niuean Language Week

This year, the Niuean community in New Zealand decided on the theme, "Kia tupuolaola e moui he Tagata Niue" which means "May the Tagata Niue thrive".

The theme comes from the concept of wellbeing, which all of the nine Pacific Language Weeks have shared this year.

There is a great facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/niuelanguageweek/ Check it out!!

Minister of Education's Speech Tomorrow

Chris Hipkins, Minister for Education (and Covid Response Minister) will provide up-to-date advice on schools reopening as part of the 1pm briefing tomorrow, Wednesday.

It is hard to guess what the Minister will say, although we are expecting it is more likely that he will announce the recipe for re-opening and not an actual date when schools will re-open.



In the meantime, please support your child to reconnect with their schooling. Some ways to do that are: *Text or email their Tutor Teacher or Dean*. **Log into a google classroom**, or <u>complete some work in their workbooks</u>.



We are starting to make short videos to explain what is happening.

These will be posted on all our usual online platforms. Keep an eye out for them.

If You are Back at Work and Need Your Child/ren to be at School During the Day

Our school is open to students who can't be at home because their parents or caregivers are working.

If you need to have your child (our student) at school during the day please contact me by text or call me on 021 336 328. Or email me on principal@jchs.school.nz



Monuina e Faahi Tapu he Vagahau Niue • Have a happy Niuean Language week.

